
Since our last newsletter we have 

explored 2 different topics:  

 Harvest 

 The Owl Who Was Afraid of 

The Dark.  

What next? 

 Our topic after Christmas is going to be Katie Morag and 

The Two Grandmothers. Through this topic we will be  

 learning all about Scotland and its landscape. We will also 

do some work on comparing our lives to those of our  

 Grandparents. 

 In maths and numeracy we will be looking at money and  

 multiplication . We will also be  continuing to explore  

 numbers to 100. 

 In literacy we will be exploring letter writing and  

 imaginative story writing.  

Mrs Pringle and Camembear have been working with 

the class once a week to teach them French. Some of 

the learning includes learning how to say basic  

greetings, the names of different colours and how to 

talk about the weather. 

As part of our harvest topic we 

found out about where food comes 

from and spoke about which foods 

are healthy and unhealthy. 

 

We had a fruit tasting activity one 

afternoon which we really enjoyed! 

Lots of us tried a fruit we had not 

had before and found some new  

favourites. 
 

We shared lots of our learning 

from our harvest topic at our p2 

assembly. We had great fun doing 

this assembly and were really 

please so many people were able to 

come along and enjoy it with us. 

Thank you! 

We have been enjoying reading The Owl Who Was 

Afraid of The Dark. We have also been able to learn 

and do lots of different things alongside reading the 

book. 

 

We have learnt all about barn owls, including what 

they eat, their habitat and about their lifecycle.  We 

also found out about other nocturnal animals. 

 

We explored night and day and discovered why it 

gets dark. We have also enjoyed doing some drama 

workshops about night and day.  

P2 have been very lucky this term to have 

the chance to work with football coaches. 

We have developed lots of skills and had 

lots of fun in the process.  

I hope all of p2 and their 

families have a lovely 

Christmas holiday. I look 

forward to hearing all  

about them when we  

return in January. 


